Hello <FIRST NAME>!
We hope this finds you prospering in every way!

Our brand new brochure is enclosed so you can see the latest promotional info about us.
It’s Fall 2014 recruiting time, and we’ve found that our students and alums are our best recruiters. If you had a good experience in the program, we hope you’ll encourage any potentially interested folks you know to consider us – for Fall 2014, or beyond. Feel welcome to refer people directly to me, at gibbonsr@evergreen.edu or 360-867-6554. 
FYI our Fall 2014 priority application deadline is February 3rd, 2014 (consideration is guaranteed for all applications complete by this deadline).
We are so proud of our students and alums and would love to hear from you, anytime. 

Thanks again for choosing us!

All the best to you --

Randee

Randee Gibbons

Assistant MPA Director

Evergreen State College

gibbonsr@evergreen.edu
360-867-6554

